
 

 

 

Dear Families, 

I hope that everyone is having a safe and restful summer vacation.  

My name is Jodi Stewart and I am going to be your child’s 3rd grade teacher! I am 
looking forward to meeting all the students and building connections with each of you. 
I believe that having clear and open communication is vital to your child’s successful 
education.  

For the 2023-2024 school year, I suggest the following school supplies: 

 

 
 
 

⮚ Backpack 

⮚ 2- 2 pocket folders 

⮚ Box of tissues  

⮚ 1 pair of non-marking PE shoes (to keep at school) 
 

 

My priority is to foster a safe and motivating learning environment. We are going to 
have a great time learning together, strengthening academic skills, and challenging 
ourselves to be the best version of ourselves we can be! 

Thank you, 

Jodi Stewart 

jstewart@curlewsd.org 

509‐779‐4931 

 

 


